Dear friends following the Taiwan International Beauty Show,

Due to COVID-19, TAITRA announced on March 27 that Taiwan Int'l Beauty would be

postponed to October 15-17 from its original June date.

As there is no sign of the pandemic subsiding in Europe and the US, on June 29
Taiwan CDC updated entry regulations for foreigners to Taiwan while still paying close
attention to its development. With much caution, TAITRA decided to offer the Taiwan
International Beauty Show new life by replacing the physical show with a virtual

platform.

More information about this visual platform, such as exhibitors' information, new

products, webinars and more updates, will be announced on the official website.

Thank you so much for your support and feedback. We wish you health and

happiness.

Beauty Show Team

For more updates: https://www.beautytw.com.tw/en_US/index.html.

For more information on COVID-19, please visit https://www.cdc.gov.tw/En.
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